Review and Post Safety Recall: Kenway Trailer Lights

Safety Recall: Kenway Trailer Lights

» Kenway Trailer Light Kit SKU 64275/ UPC 193175352965
» Kenway Submersible Trailer Light (Right) SKU 64361 / UPC 792363646310
» Kenway Submersible Trailer Light (Left) SKU 64362 [/ UPC 792363643627

Select units of the Kenway Trailer Lights fail to comply with Federal Motor Vehicle Safety
Standard No. 108, “Lamps, reflective devices, and assoc. equipment.” For affected units, the
reflectors do not reflect light as intended, potentially reducing their visibility to other drivers,
which could present a hazard If used on a trailer on the road.

Customers have been contacted via email (attached) to check the serial number on their units
and to stop using it immediately if it matches any of the item number and serial numbers listed
below. Customers will return the recalled units to any Harbor Freight Tools retail location to
receive a replacement product (as available), or a refund in the form of a Harbor Freight Tools
gift card. Follow the offline refund process to refund the recalled product and dispose of the
recalled product through managed waste.

Item Number [item Description [Serial Numbers
BT5152319, 375152326, 375152332, 375152337
54275 Kenway Trailer Light Kit 75152339, 375152340, 375152345, 375152347
375152350
64361 Kenway Submersible Trailer Light - Right Side BTS152326, 3TH5152335, 375152342, 375152350
64362 Kenway Submersible Trailer Light - Left Side 75152330, 375152338, 375152342, 3?515235[1

Flease note that there are two UPCs for SKU 64275, and only one has been recalled. The
alternate UPC could be used as a replacement product if the customer desires.

Flease review the recall information with all Associates and post the attached Recall poster on
the retraction board until July 31, 2025.

ATTACHMENTS TO TASK:
« Recall Notice

s Customer Email Copy




